

Mick Antoniw AM Chair, Constitutional and Legislative Affairs Committee National Assembly for Wales Cardiff Bay CF99 1NA

25 April 2018

Dear Mick,

## Scrutiny of regulations made under the European Union (Withdrawal) Bill

Thank you for your letter dated 17 April 2018 regarding scrutiny of regulations made under the European Union (Withdrawal) Bill. Also, for sharing with me your letter to the First Minister regarding the Assembly's decision on 7 March to endorse recommendations 1, 2, 4 and 7 in your Committee's recent report on the Scrutiny of regulations made under the European Union (Withdrawal) Bill.

You raise matters of importance and I share your concerns. I will give this further consideration following your Statement tomorrow to the Assembly on this matter and the receipt of the First Minister's response to your Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Elin Jones AM

Hir fores

Llywydd

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg / We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English

Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1NA Llywydd@cynulliad.cymru www.cynulliad.cymru 0300 200 7403

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1NA Llywydd@assembly.wales www.assembly.wales 0300 200 7403